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Greetings,        March 2019 

Waterberg Hands of Hope came to visit for an afternoon. They played with the children 
and spent time with our house mom’s, building relationships and decorating cupcakes 
for the mom’s and the teachers. We love this group of people. 

 

FASA (Fellowship Alliance South Africa) spent half a day with our children. They 
brought a bible story and lots of games. Our children always love interacting with FASA. 

 

The children went out at mid-month for a two-week school break. They returned on 29 
March and school starts for the second term of the school year on 2 April. 
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Birthdays this month were Mahlatsi (7), Itumeleng (2), Elizabeth (11), Thapelo (10) and 
Klas who is volunteering here. 

 
 
 
Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   Long term funding for our 
school.  God’s favor for the long-term future of The Fold. Micky’s mom who had a 
stroke. 
              
Praises: Philip almost back to normal after his surgery. FASA spending the afternoon 
with the children and Waterberg Hands of Hope for their visit. Micky’s mom recovering 
from her stroke. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 

 
	


